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PRESS RELEASE- FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Due to the potential threat of inclement weather, sand and sandbags will be available at 

1551 E Napoleon Street (the building located at the southwest corner of Highway 90 and 

Beglis Parkway). Please bring your own shovel to fill bags. 

Public Works crews will be monitoring the storm and actively inspecting and cleaning 

drainage structures over the next few days. Please continue to monitor your local news 

outlets, as well as www.sulphur.org and the City of Sulphur Facebook page, as we will 

continue to update as more information is made available. 
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